





KTA/dgr

26th April 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: The Bushcraft Challenge

At All Saints Academy, we are committed to our vision of Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope. We offer a wide range of visits, trips and activities because we know that our students become more dignified through increased life experiences and their hope and aspirations for their futures are increased through broadening their horizons.

We would like to offer your son/daughter the exciting opportunity to take part in a Bushcraft Challenge held at the Academy on the Thursday 3rd May 2018. The Bushcraft Challenge is a great way for students to learn new skills working both in groups and individually and students are able to participate in up to 5 different activities throughout the day which include fire lighting, shelter building, water filtrations, whittling and tracking. The activities are designed to encourage the students to engage with nature as they experience ways to provide for their team without the use of modern technology.

As your child is eligible for Pupil Premium funding, there is no cost for this visit. The event will be held on the field at the Academy. Students should arrive at the Academy at the normal time of 8.25am and register with their Tutor Group. Students will then meet myself and the *Wise Up* team in the Main Hall.

In order to secure a place for your child on this activity, please complete the electronic form sent to you as a link in a text message no later than Wednesday 2nd May 2018. Unfortunately, any consent forms completed after this deadline will not be accepted.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the Academy.

Yours faithfully

KTarrant

Kirsty Tarrant Inclusion Officer

